
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed to
report on the progress of the criminal investigation into the murder of
a resident of Tver, committed in 2008

 

  

The Tver Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia continues to
investigate a criminal case into the murder of a man committed in 2008. According to investigators,
on February 1, 2008 in the evening the victim put his car in the parking lot, but did not return home,
and on February 6 his body with signs of violent death was found buried in a wooded area. Despite
the long-standing nature of the crime and lack of obvious traces, investigators managed to establish
all the circumstances and persons involved in the murder 13 years later. On October 30 this year four
suspects were taken into custody.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the head of the investigative
department A. Kizimov to report on all the established circumstances. The progress of the
investigation of the case was placed under supervision of the Central Office of the Committee.

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 2



   

31 October 2021

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1625212 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               2 / 2

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1625212
http://www.tcpdf.org

